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for winning their first State Championship. We congratulate 4-H'ers on the football team: Andrew
Bohac, Ethan Schwartz, Garrett Hansen, Carson Tomasek, Aaden Spence and Aaxel Spence.

Nebraska Extension in Stanton County
will close beginning December 21
and will reopen January 2 at 7 am.

JANUARY
8 - 4-H Council Meeting

18 - Club Treasurer's Report Due



4-H Online is open for enrollment for the new 4-H year.

Use your email and password from last year to log-in to 4-H
Online.
New Families will need to create an account.
All members and leaders must enroll for 2024.
Enrollment and project information is available on our website.
Attached is a list of the Stanton County projects.

ENROLLMENT IS NOT COMPLETE UNTIL DUES ARE PAID.
Dues are $10 per family.

Families with only cloverbuds or volunteers (leaders) do not pay dues.

2023-2024 Project-Listing-2024.pdf
Stanton County 2023 - 2024 Project List

Download
211.7 KB

Please let the office know your club's 4-H Council representatives for 2024. Each 4-H club can have
one adult and one youth representative on the Council. The first meeting for 2024 will be January 8.
Officers will be elected at this meeting.

Club Treasurer's Reports were mailed out after Thanksgiving. They are due back in the office
January 18. NEW this year - There is a back page to complete for inventory. This will not apply to

https://extension.unl.edu/statewide/stanton/stanton-county-4-h-enrollment-0/
https://v2.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65690778c5bae4a566339f38


all clubs. This is a state requirement. Please contact the office if you did not receive one or if it
was misplaced.

BB Gun meetings will be held on Sundays at 2 pm at the
Community Building in Stanton.

December 17
January 7, 21, 28
February 4,11,18

Saturday, January 27

Saturday Sewers meet at the Community Building at the Stanton
Fairgrounds from 9 am - 3 pm. Anyone interested in learning to
sew or willing to help complete donated quilts is welcome to

attend. Come and sew if you have an unfinished project, stop by to get ideas for a new project, or
come work on donated, unfinished projects. Everyone is welcome. A limited supply of sewing
machines and supplies are available for all to use. They are planning to include a short teaching
lesson each month. Let them know if you have ideas or suggestions.

For more information or questions, contact DaNita Schellpeper at 402-439-5089 or Kim Spence at
402-851-1394.

One of our 4-H families has rabbits for sale with a number of
supplies. Please contact the office for more information if you are
interested or have any questions. These rabbits have been shown in
4-H and they would like them to go to a 4-H family.



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Kim, Diane & Donna

Nebraska Extension is a Division of the Institute of Agriculture and Natural Resources at the
University of Nebraska–Lincoln cooperating with the Counties and the United States Department
of Agriculture. The 4-H Youth Development program abides with the nondiscrimination policies of
the University of Nebraska–Lincoln and the United States Department of Agriculture.
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